
Cap & Trade has never been shown to improve climate change outcomes and represents much higher 
cost to the already over-taxed Oregon taxpayer. HB 2020 must not be considered until economic and 
scientific evidence proves some kind of quantifiable and realizable benefit. 
 
Regards, 
Philip Benz, philbenz @ aol.com 
Portland, Oregon 

 


